
Message of Greetings to the International Peace Conference in Turkey 

 

We, Berlin peace activists, declare our solidarity with your International Peace Conference, 
taking place from the 25th to the 29th of April, 2013 on the issue of 

"Imperialists out of Middle East! Stop War, stop NATO!" 

in Istanbul and in Antiochia. 

We will be demanding, within the scope of a solemn vigil, which we will hold on Friday, 
26.4, an end to the fighting and peace for the Syrian people, and at the same time, demand 
from the government of the Federal Republic of Germany to remove the Patriot Missiles and 
AWACSS stationed on the Turkish - Syrian border. Should NATO end up using them, the 
results would be disastrous, and not only for Syria. Every intervention from outside is 
contrary to international law and could result in the feared out break of war throughout the 
entire region. 

Therefore we are demanding: 

No Interference in Syria! 

Stop the Arms deliveries! 

Dialogue and Negotiations between Government and Opposition! 

We want to contribute to the international struggle against all forms of intervention, which are 
contrary to international law, and also express our criticism of the participation of the German 
Federal Government.  

We wish the conference to be a great success and would be very pleased if you would inform 
us of your results.  

 

In solidarity: 

Groups from the Berlin Peace Coordination 
German Freethinker's Society inc., Association from Berlin 
Turkish and Kurdish peace activists 

Berlin, 23rd of April, 2013 

 


